From: jeanne bennett <avipals@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2011 1:17 PM
To: ECOSUB
Subject: Solar Power

Why put solar-power facilities in the desert? Why not on rooftops of large buildings in the city and over parking lots in
the city where the energy is needed? Disturbing the desert and erecting ugly power lines that loose some of the energy
they transport is not a sensible way to obtain "green energy" for San Diego.

Jeanne Bennett
Solana Beach
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